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July 1, 1942 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
313 H.Street, E. W. 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Harold: 

I was sorry to miss you yesterday when you called. 

Enclosed are: 

1 - The documentation on the Smythe article 

2 - The photographs on the Poland piece, except for 
one which we have not yet received back fromAhe 
printer, and the one that I wrote you about having 
lost, and 

3 - a rough page proof of your article. 

The magazine comes out in a few days and I will send 
you a few copies. If you need any more or have any ideas 
about the publicity, please let me know. 

What are your ideasibr an article for next meth? I 
would appreciate hearing from you right away so that we may 
proceed with our plans for the August issue. 

Regards to Sidney. 
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LOUIS HARAP 
Managing Editor 


